
 

 

 
1st October 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Due to limited availability at Kew Gardens next half term. Our scheduled trip has now been 
brought forward to take place this half term, on Monday 15th October.  
 
The children will be taking part in a pollination workshop which links in with their learning on the 
lifecycle of plants.  
 
The termly cost for school trips in Autumn 2 is £3 per child. This payment needs to be paid now. 
Please make the payment in the school office by Friday 5th October. There will be no trip mon-
ey/collections required for next half term.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Kirsty Binnie 
Year 3 & 4 Assistant Headteacher   
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